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Rules Committee,

Dear Senators: 
Oregon votes need to be counted toward the Presidential election. Just because we are not
strategically located does not mean we don't care. 
You need to do what the vast majority of your electorate wants - which is to have our voices
heard.

Thank you for listening to us.

Virginia Cloyd

Virginia Cloyd 
vcloyd2002@yahoo.com 
685 S 5th St Apt F 
Lebanon, Oregon 97355
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